
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Krissie for great work on letter formation.  

Joe for super concentration. 
P3/4- Elsie for super subtraction. Arthur for being 

such a kind and caring friend. 

P5/6- Emily H for excellent listening skills. 

 for working so hard in everything. 

P7- Anna-Mae for excellent work on area. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                              

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          

 
 

Issue No.5  

3rd Oct 2024 
Next week new 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 1 

New Menu 

 

Date for your Diary 

Parent Teacher Meetings for P2-6 parents will be 
held on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th 

November.  

School Choir 
We have a wonderful school 

choir, and it is great to hear their 
singing on a Tuesday afternoon.  

They are looking forward to their 
trip to Trinity House Garvagh on 
Monday 21st October. (1:30pm – 

2:30pm) 
A few children have offered to 
play their instruments. Could 

these instruments please come 
to choir practice every week now 

for rehearsing.  

Flu Vaccine – Friday 11th October 
The nurses will be in school next Friday to deliver the flu vaccine to those who gave permission. 

We will try to ensure the girls playing football receive their vaccine before they leave.  
 

What’s on this week. 
Monday 7th Oct 
Piano 
Football P5-7  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 8th Oct–  
Swimming P5/6 
Piano 
Choir P4-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 9th Oct –  
Hockey P5-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 10th Oct–  
Flute 
GymStars Gymnastics  
P1-3 @ 2pm P4-7 @ 3:15pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Friday 11th Oct -  
School Nurse - Flu Vaccine 
Girls Football @ R. Avenue 

Sports Fixtures October/November 
Girls Football - 11th October 10 – 12:15pm 

Girls Hockey - 21st October 10-12:30pm 
Boys Hockey - 22nd October 10-12:30pm  
League football - 6th November 1:30-3pm 

Cross Country - 5th November (am) 
All fixtures are taking place at Rugby Avenue. Transport will be arranged for all 

events (except the return journey for the league football.) Please ensure you have 
signed the sports permission form on the Gorran App.  

Safeguarding at Gorran PS 
We speak to our children regularly about how to stay safe and who to talk to if 

they have worries or concerns. They should know that they can talk to any adult in 
school. We also have a Pastoral Care team who are there to listen to and support 
pupils. If parents have any safeguarding concerns, they should get in touch with 

one of the members of the team -    
Principal – Mr J Cleland 

Designated Teacher – Mrs Doey 
Deputy Designated Teacher – Mrs Murphy 
Chair of Board of Governors – Mr I Gregg 

Child Protection Governor – Mr W Campbell 


